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Chris Brandon

Subject: FW: Industry consultation: Alliance Rail GNER Edinburgh to London services Section 17   

From: Jason Bird  
Date: 28 July 2014 18:03:41 BST 
To: Gilliland Rachel 
Subject: RE: Industry consultation: Alliance Rail GNER Edinburgh to 
London services Section 17   

Rachel,

Our original comments still apply.  Please ensure these are forwarded to ORR and 
the relevant section of the Form P is filled out to note our unresolved objection.

We note also that the statement in the revised Form P “Stevenage has no direct 
rail services to Scotland” is factually incorrect.

Regards

Jason




